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Minutes 
Board of Selectmen Meeting 

January 9, 2020 
 

WHS Professional Library 
 

Present:  Lynne Vanderslice, Lori Bufano, Joshua Cole, Deborah McFadden and Ross 
Tartell 
 
Guests: Town Counsel Ira Bloom, Board of Finance Vice Chair Michael Kaelin, Board of 
Finance members Stewart Koenigsberg and Peter Balderson and Attorney Thomas 
Gerarde 

 
Ms. Vanderslice called the meeting to order at 7:01pm 
 
Motion made by Deborah McFadden to enter executive session to discuss Lowthert versus 
the Town of Wilton and all others and to invite into the executive session Town Counsel Ira 
Bloom, Board of Finance Vice Chair Michael Kaelin, Board of Finance members Stewart 
Koenigsberg and Peter Balderson and Attorney Thomas Gerarde.  Second Lori Bufano.  All 
in favor 5-0 
 
Exit Executive Session at 9:29pm 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:29pm 
 

 


